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The International Doctorate in 
Sustainable Human 
Development, coordinated by 
the University of Milan Bicocca, 
has started its activities with a 
Sustainable Development Week 
in Milan.  
 
The inaugural session, held on 
February 27

th
, 2018, after the 

greetings of the Rector, Cristina 
Mesa and other authorities, was opened by the 
introductory speeches of Manuel Valle Fasco, Director of 
the Ministry of Education of Cuba, Aldo Dell'Ariccia, 
former Ambassador of the European Union, Luciano 
Carrino, president of the KIP International School, Milton 
J. Bennet, University of Portland in USA, Mariella Pandolfi, 
University of Montreal in Canada and Alfredo Melo, 
University of Turin in Italy.  
 
The Doctorate is held in partnership with the University 
José Marti Perez of Sancti Spiritus in Cuba, the 
Universidad Nacional Autónoma of Nicaragua, the 
National University Arturo Jauretche of Buenos Aires and 
the National University Piura in Peru. The KIP 
International School has collaborated in the design of the 
Doctorate and will support all its activities that will take 
place not only in the classroom but also through links with 
many experiences of participatory territorial development 
that seek to apply the indications of the Agenda 2030. The 
Doctorate is one of the initiatives that the KIP School 
intends to link to several others in the context of its 
commitment to building an international system of training 
initiatives for development professionals who intend to 
work in line with the 2030 Agenda.  
 
 
To know more 
 
Sustainable Development Week - Esp 
 
Sustainable Development Week - It 

 
Milan Bicocca University website 

http://www.kipschool.org/usr_files/generic_pdf/SemanaDesarrolloSostenible-ESP.pdf
http://www.kipschool.org/usr_files/generic_pdf/SemanaDesarrolloSostenible-IT.pdf
https://www.unimib.it/eventi/settimana-dello-sviluppo-umano-sostenibile

